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Frewen College Adventurethon 2020
The Perfect School Reunion
Your adventure makes our adventures possible
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What is this all about?
Frewen College are inviting you to take part in our Frewen Leavers Adventurethon.  Once your adventure is complete, you and your friends will be invited to attend a school reunion which includes a traditional school lunch at Frewen College with a tour of the school and grounds.
Why are we doing this?
We are aiming to raise £10,000 for an adventure playground at the prep school and for adventurous outdoor equipment at the senior school.
Why are we asking you to help?
There is often chat on our Facebook pages about pupil or staff reunions, but they hardly ever happen.  Here is a chance for you to meet up with old friends for a fun adventure to suit your interests, budget and age!  This is organised by you and can happen anytime between now and July 2020.  Afterwards, you can meet up at Frewen in July 2020 with other ex-pupils and staff members and relive those amazing years!  In return, you will be helping our current pupils to continue the Frewen tradition of an enhanced education full of outdoor and adventurous activities.

Frewen College Adventurethon 2020

Here’s how it works
1. Contact your old school friends, or create an adventure with family or other friends you have made since leaving Frewen*.  If you prefer to go it alone, this is fine as well.
2. Choose your adventure and set your date.  (This could be anything from climbing Snowden, a day at a ski centre or even making your way to the most northerly pub in England for a well deserved catch up).  Remember to take some pictures.  You have plenty of time before the reunion but setting the date for your adventure is essential to make sure everyone books the time off work!
3. Each participant needs to download an official sponsorship form from our website and start collecting sponsorship.**
4. Meet up with friends and have your amazing adventure.  (Anytime between now and July 2020.)
5. Collect your sponsorship money and send it in.
6. Let the school know what you have done.  Send us some pictures for our Adventurethon online scrapbook.
7. All participates in our Adventurethon will be invited to Frewen at the beginning of July 2020 (date TBC) to eat a traditional school lunch and to meet other ex-pupils and staff who have also completed their own Adventurethons.  There will be chance for a tour of the school to see how the place has changed.  You will even be able to see your old bedroom if you were one of our boarders all those years ago! 

[bookmark: _GoBack]*  At least one member from each fundraising group must be an ex pupil or staff member of the school.  ** We request that you raise a minimum of £40 per person through gaining sponsorship.

So what are you waiting for?  Start contacting your old friends and deciding what you are all going to do!
Your adventure makes our adventures possible
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